CAMBOURNE TOWN COUNCIL

District of South Cambridgeshire

COUNCIL PRIORITIES

Council Meeting 15th September 2020

The Town Chair has requested this item be put on the Agenda, so Councillor's can look at the priorities for the next Financial Year, so they can be built into the budgeting process. Currently the Council has the following projects, which are due to be started or completed in the next financial year:

The current projects that are being carried over for completion at the end of the financial year and carried forward into the next financial year of 2021/2022 are:

- Zebra Crossing at Lancaster Gate / Eastgate
- 20mph Speed limit throughout Cambourne
- Skate Park redevelopment
- · Cambourne Youth Building
- Lower Cricket Pavilion upgrade.

Additional priorities that will be due to be looked at, at the next financial year 2021/2022, will be:

- The completion of the 1st floor at The Hub, using S106 money from West Cambourne due prior to the 1st occupation.
- Replacement doors and windows and the redecoration of The Hub Community Centre.